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State of California California Natural Resources Agency 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/22/2022 

To: Patrick Pulupa, Executive Officer 

Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 

11020 Sun River Drive, Ste 200 

Rancho Cordova, California 95670-6114 

From: Department of Water Resources 

Subject: Submittal of Response to Comments for Tidal Wetland Mercury Science Panel Review 

Mr. Pulupa, 

In April 2020, in final fulfillment of the requirements of the Delta Mercury Control 
Program (DMCP), the Department of Water Resources (DWR) submitted a final 
report, Mercury Imports and Exports of Four Tidal Wetlands in the Sacramento-San 
Joaquin Delta, Yolo Bypass, and Suisun Marsh for DMCP compliance. The report was 
reviewed by an Independent Science Panel and DWR is including our Response to 
Comments and will email staff additional data. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Petra Lee, Senior Environmental 
Scientist – Specialist, Mercury Monitoring and Evaluations at (916) 376-9735 or 
Petra.Lee@water.ca.gov. 

Dean F. Messer, Chief 
Division of Environmental Services 


